
 
                                                                                                 

 
 

June 1, 2022 

Subject: BFI/Republic Landfill 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

In keeping with my regular updates, I am writing to communicate our progress toward the 

construction of a dedicated force main to resolve the leachate disposal problem at the Landfill. As 

you know, the Township awarded a contract to KMetz, Inc. to construct the force main.  The 

contractor has completed the drilling of test pits and adjusted the profile of the force main route to 

avoid conflicts with other utilities.  We have received delivery of approximately 16,000 feet of 

pipe, and the contractor will begin pipe installation in June.  

 

The Township awarded a contract to DeMaio Electric Co., Inc., in March to construct a small 

pump station to direct the Landfill’s leachate to the force main.  We are finalizing the acquisition 

of necessary easements in order to begin installation in the coming weeks.  I also directed our 

environmental consultant to conduct air sampling around the perimeter of the landfill.  Those 

results are expected in approximately two weeks, at which point I will schedule another community 

meeting to discuss and answer any questions.   

 

As always, the safety of Monroe residents is my number-one priority.  I will continue to 

communicate with Inwood Estates residents, and all residents, at every phase of this project until 

it is completed. I encourage you to reach out to the Township Utilities Director at 732-521-1700 

with any questions or concerns throughout this project.  

 

Thank you all for your attention to this important matter.  
 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Dalina 
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